
 

 

January 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

There is an additional stream of funding available for the school called Pupil Premium.  This 

enables the school to provide extra resources that will benefit your child.  If you receive any 

of the following, your child may qualify for Pupil Premium: 

• Income Support 

• Income based Jobseekers Allowance 

• Income Related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under part V1 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The Guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit, provided you are not entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an 

annual income less than £16,190 

• Equal Based Jobseeker’s Allowance/Employment and Support Allowance 

• Universal credit 

• Working tax credit ‘run on’ 

If you think you qualify for Pupil Premium, please take the time to complete the attached 

form with your details and return it to the school office where it will be confidentially 

checked through our checking system.  Please note that when completing the form, the 

applicant’s date of birth refers to the parent rather than the child. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stephen Holt 

Headteacher                            

 


